
Sayers, Margery

From: Jessie Chan <jcforhisglory@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 8:26 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: No to new central library

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilman in Howard County,

I just learned that the current county budget proposal includes close to $100M to build a new central library, and I am
writing to ask you to oppose this money-wasting project.

Our current central library was renovated in 2016 and serves the community just fine. On the other hand, Howard

county desperately needs investment in roads and schools. I believe that Howard county needs safer and modern

schools much more than a shining library. We should put community in front of the developers. Please help us fight for

the correct priority for Howard County!

Sincerely,

Jessie Zhao

Sent from my iPhone



Sayers, Margery

From: Nora Hart <ms.nora.hart@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 9:13 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Save Central Library

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.'

Hello,

Please save central library. It is an unnecessary waste of taxpayer dollars to build a new library. Thank you

Nora Hart

7855 Tuckahoe Court
Fulton, Md 20759

Sent from my iPhone



Sayers, Margery

From: Guohui Wang <guohui.wang@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 9:38 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Say NO to Calvin Ball's proposal for a new Central library

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Good morning,

Please vote NO to Calvin Ball's new proposal for a new Central library.

It would be reasonable to build new branches, but it makes no sense to rebuild current one that was just renovated in

2016.

Some schools in Howard county have to wait decades for remodeling yet he wants to remodel the library again

when it hasn't been that long.

Howard county schools are over capacity and kids study in trailers.

We have more than 3000 excellent swimmers, BOE has no budget for high school swimming teams(less than

$100,000 a year) and Howard county has no show in MPSSAA Swimming and Diving Championships
every year!

This is a typical example why Howard county is a one of the wealthiest in the nation, but in current awkward

situation.

Please consider put the money back in the schools.

Please #SaveCentralLibrary and help HCPSS kids.

Thank you

Guohui


